HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT



FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS

Nicole Ledet, SHRM-CP, PHR Director of Human Resources

To: Judge KP George

Commissioner Vincent Morales Commissioner Grady Prestage Commissioner Andy Meyers Commissioner Ken DeMerchant

From: Kathy Novosad

Sr. Human Resources Generalist

Copy: Dr. Jacquelyn Johnson-Minter

Director of HHS

Date: October 7, 2021

Subject: Grant Funded Position Requests

On behalf of Health and Human Services, Human Resources is submitting requests for a number of additional positions within the HHS organization that will be funded by the ARPA grant funds allocated to the department.

HR reviewed the positions as to Salary Structure and Grade placement via the Job Evaluation Questionnaire process. Human Resource recommends the noted salary placement of each position, should Commissioners Court approve addition of these various positions.

Please contact Health and Human Services if you require further information regarding the grant positions.